
Administration 
1815 Sir Isaac Brock Way, Thorold, ON L2V 4T7 

905-980-6000  Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 
______________________________________________________________________ 

MEMORANDUM 

CL-C 24-2019 

Subject: Vacancy on the Linking Niagara Transit Committee 

Date: March 28, 2019 

To: Regional Council  

From: Ann-Marie Norio, Regional Clerk 

 
In the Council Weekly Correspondence Distribution package issued on March 8, 2019, 
Council was in receipt of a memorandum advising of Councillor Villella’s resignation 
from the Linking Niagara Transit Committee (LNTC) due to scheduling conflicts. The 
resulting vacancy has not yet been filled.  
 
It is suggested that, should Council wish to fill the vacancy on the LNTC, a selection 
process be undertaken allowing all members not currently on the LNTC to have the 
opportunity for appointment.  
 
The vacant seat, in accordance with the LNTC Terms of Reference, is meant to provide 
representation on the Committee from those municipalities across the Region which are 
not parties to the inter-municipal transit agreement; namely St. Catharines, Niagara 
Falls and Welland.  
 
Respectfully submitted and signed by 

________________________________ 
Ann-Marie Norio 
Regional Clerk 


